Pals – Volunteers Report October 2020


1. During the last month we have clocked up another 300 hours at Adams Park; 
2. With between 6 & 7 volunteers working on Tuesdays and Thursdays working closely with the Stadium Manager.
3. Alan Hodgson has prepared a list taken from the Building Inspectors and Structural Engineers reports of all the maintenance work to be done and produces his own to Gordon Riley on a regular basis.
4. The team must be saving thousands of £s
5. I have tried several times to send a report to all our volunteers over the last few months, but the office now has the data base so for one reason or another my attempts have been not been successful. I have now sent my latest attempt to Nigel who has volunteered to get it published

      John Derben 



